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Nevadans Show Support for 2nd Amendment License Plate: Nevadans Select
Founding Fathers Themed Design in a 2nd Amendment License Plate Contest

The Nevada Firearms Coalition announced Wednesday that Nevadans will soon be able to
display their support of the 2nd Amendment with a specialty license plate honoring the
Minutemen and militias that fought to defend our freedoms, including the right to bear arms, in
the American Revolution.

LAS VEGAS (PRWEB) January 20, 2016 -- The Nevada Firearms Coalition announced Wednesday that
Nevadans will soon be able to display their support of the 2nd Amendment with a specialty license plate
honoring the Minutemen and militias that fought to defend our freedoms, including the right to bear arms, in the
American Revolution.

The design was one of four submitted in a contest hosted by the Nevada Firearms Coalition. The group intends
to move forward with the selected design, and present it as a specialty license plate to the Nevada DMV. The
winning license plate was submitted by Nevada State Senator Don Gustavson and created by his son, Don
Gustavson II. Senator Gustavson introduced the law that allowed for this license plate in the 2015 Nevada
Legislature.

“I’m thrilled with the design choice,” said Don Turner, Nevada Firearms Coalition President. “We can’t wait to
bring this proposal to the DMV to get the process started, and eventually see these license plates on roads
across our great state.”

“I would like to thank everybody for their participation in the submission of the different designs and for those
of you that voted in the contest,” said Senator Don Gustavson. “With your continued support, we will be able to
train many Nevadans in the safe use of firearms.”

The Nevada Firearms Coalition raised over $5,000 during the contest, which is the cost to propose a specialty
license plate to the DMV.

These specialty plates won’t immediately become available due to the DMV license plate waiting list and
approval process. Those interested in receiving updates can sign up for the Nevada Firearms Coalition
newsletter HERE.

You can support this organization’s efforts to expand the Second Amendment in Nevada HERE.

For more information about the Nevada Firearms Coalition, visit www.NVFACPAC.org.
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Contact Information
Don Turner
Nevada Firearms Coalition
+1 (775) 473-0619

Online Web 2.0 Version
You can read the online version of this press release here.
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